A work session of the Truman City Council was held on Monday, January 27, 2020 at 4:30

p.m.

l.

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER
The meeting was called to order by Mayor Brownlee. Present: Hendricksen, Mosloski,
and Nickerson. Absent: Ebert

Also present were: J. Bosshart, T. Varpness, B. Brown, M. Rhey, and K. Dybdahl from
Heartland Consumer Power.

DISCUSSION
Looked over the 2020 Utility Budget. Waiting for a printout of the budget before
approving.

Discussion was made on maybe increasing water/sewer rates and how much notification
needs to be given to the customer.

Also talked about changing the billing cycle for the utility bills. Read meters out on the
1* to the 3", do re-reads by 5% and then get bills out by 14" or 15™, due by the 25™,

Discussion was also held on solar power.

Meeting left to go to regular City Council meeting.
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